


There are a number of reasons why 
your bill can change. Your gas charges 
will naturally vary from month-to-
month unless you are on our Budget 
Billing Plan.

Here are the most common reasons:
Seasonal �uctuations
More than likely, additional gas will be needed to 
heat your home in colder weather.  Seasonal 
changes (transitioning from summer to winter) for 
Alaskans can result in noticeable differences in gas 
consumption and will be reflected on your bill.  
Consider how you’ve been using gas over the past 
month – have certain appliances been used more 
frequently?
Sudden weather shifts
Just as seasonal changes can affect your bill, so can 
sudden cold snaps.  Additional gas will be needed to 
keep your home at the same temperature during 
these times. Review historical temperature and 
usage trends and see how your current consumption 
compares.   
Number of billing days
If your current bill is higher than a previous bill, 
check to see how many days are included in the 
billing period. Our monthly billing periods typically 
range from 24 to 36 days. So, if your current bill 
covers more days than a previous bill, your charges 
will likely be higher.

Is Your Bill Higher Than Expected?
More people in your home
Besides the weather, changes inside your home can 
also affect your bill. If you have new a baby, for 
example, or your children returned from college, 
you could use more hot water for showers and 
laundry.
Rate changes
The cost of gas changes on a quarterly basis. Check 
for natural gas rate updates if you see a shift.  
Home upgrades
Have you added to your home? You may see 
changes on your bill if you have put an addition 
onto your home or purchased a new gas appliance.
Vacations
You might expect your energy costs to drop while 
you're away. But if you keep your thermostat at a 
steady setting, you won't see a big dip in gas usage. 
You might also need to do more laundry when you 
return, which could increase your bill.
Holiday gatherings
Having guests in your home may affect your energy 
costs. You may be cooking or baking more, require 
extra heating, as well as using more hot water for 
extra showers and loads of laundry – all of which 
may increase your gas usage.

Still have questions?
If none of these factors explain changes in your gas 
charges, please email us at 
cs@enstarnaturalgas.com.

To the world you may be one person, but 
to one person you may be the world.  
Volunteer with Habitat for Humanity and 
change someone’s world today.  We are 
building hope, building houses and chang-
ing lives right here in Anchorage.  Sign up 
online at www.hfhanchorage.org or by 
calling our Volunteer Coordinator at (907) 
272-0800.  


